
The children have all settled back into their school routine really well 
after their Easter break.  As always, we have a busy but enjoyable 
summer term ahead, with lots of exciting events planned.  In particular, 
please save the date for our Captain Cook Olympic Event which will be 
held at the Sports Village on Tuesday, 11th June.  Further details will 
follow in due course.                                                                 Amy Young, Head teacher 

 
 

 

Walking Bus Scheme. 
Unfortunately, we have not had any volunteers to 
help with our proposed walking bus scheme, so we 

will be unable to move forward with this at present.  
If anyone’s circumstances change and you are able to 

assist, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office. 

 
 

 

 

Captain Cook Summer Holiday Club 
 

We are delighted to report that we are have 

received sufficient interest in our Summer Holiday 

Club to enable this to proceed.  We are proposing 

to run the Holiday Club during the first 4 weeks of 

the summer holiday: 22nd July to 16th August. 

 

Our own staff will run this club, which will operate 

between 8.30am and 5.30pm Monday to Friday. 

The club is open to children from Nursery to Year 6 

who attend our school.  We are trying to keep costs 

to a minimum for parents, and the charge will be 

£35 per day, or £150 for a full week. 

Sessions MUST be booked before the end of 

summer term; booking will open after May half 

term. 
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Key Dates 

Further dates and information will follow as we 

continue through the year but please find below 

an outline of key diary dates.  

 7th May 9am – Coffee and chat with Mrs Lake 

 W/C 13th May – KS2 SATs week 

 Wed 22nd May – Break up for Half Term 

 Thurs 23rd & Fri 24th May - PD Days 

 Mon 3rd June – Return to school 

 W/c 10th June – KS1 phonics check 

 Tue 11th June – School Olympic Event 

 Tue 16th July – New teacher Drop-ins 

  Fri 19th July - Break up for Summer 

 

Year 6 Transition dates 

Nunthorpe 8th-12th July 

Stokesley 10th-12th July 

Macmillan 10th-12th July 

Outwood Acklam 9th – 10th July 

The Kings Academy TBC  

Trinity 9th – 10th July 

Ingleby Manor 3rd July  

 

 

Uniform Reminder 
 

During their last term of primary school, we allow our 
Year 6 children to wear their Leavers’ Hoodies.  This 
is a reward for all of their hard work, and sets them 
apart from all other year groups.  With this in mind, 

please can we remind all parents that hoodies are not 
part of our school uniform, and only red jumpers or 

cardigans should be worn by children in all other year 
groups.   

In addition to our normal uniform, in summer term 
we allow grey or black school shorts or red checked 

dresses to be worn. 
Please ensure that children wear appropriate shoes 

at all times. 
A reminder that children should bring ONLY a school 

bookbag to school, together with a small packed 
lunch bag if required. 

 
  

 

Friends of Captain Cook School 
 

The Friends of Captain Cook School will be holding 

2 discos in school for Year 5 and 6 on Friday 17th 

May. Tickets are £3.00 each and can be 

purchased from Mrs Clay in school office. 

 

If any parents would like to volunteer to help or 

would like to join the group please speak to the 

school office for further information. 
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